
A significant turning point in our institute's history transpired on August 14, 2025, when our

IEEE Student Branch was officially inaugurated. Under the guidance of Dr. Pragati Singh,

Branch Counselor, IEEE Student Branch, NIT Mizoram, we forged important ties with a

global network of committed engineers, researchers, and innovators who are dedicated to

advancing technology for the benefit of humanity. Following this significant occasion, we

had the privilege of hosting two distinguished technical speakers: Prof. R. Sarathi from the

Department of Electrical Engineering at IIT Madras (online) and Prof. F. A. Talukdar from

the Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering at NIT Silchar (offline).

Their insights further enriched and reinforced our mission to lead in technological

advancement.


